
 
 
 
 
 
December 12, 2023 
 

 

Greg Haffner 

Yamhill County Public Works 

2060 NE Lafayette Ave. 
McMinnville, OR 97128     by email: haffnerg@co.yamhill.or.us 

 

 

Dear Mr. Haffner,  

 

On behalf of the membership and Board of Directors of the Asphalt Emulsion Manufacturers Association, it gives me great 

pleasure to let you know that Yamhill County Public Works, Sierra Santa Fe Corp., and Albina Asphalt have been selected as 
the recipients of AEMA's 2024 Past Presidents Award for Emulsion Excellence.   Presented annually, this award is given in 

recognition of a specific project utilizing asphalt emulsions, completed in the last calendar year.  We offer our most sincere 
congratulations!  

 
AEMA recognizes award winners during the Awards Breakfast at our Annual Meeting in February.  We hope you are able to 

attend so that we can recognize you in front of our gathered industry members. We would be happy to provide a 

complimentary registration for a representative from Yamhill County Public Works. 
 

AEMA's 51st Annual Meeting will be held February 19-23, 2024, at Innisbrook Resort in Palm Harbor, FL. If you are able to 

attend, we will present the award during our Awards Breakfast on Thursday, February 22nd.  The preliminary schedule and 

relevant meeting information can be found at https://www.aema.org/mpage/2024AnnualMeeting.  
 

Please contact us at alim@cmservices.com or at 630.942.6579 to confirm your information for the award plaque and to 

discuss any questions or concerns you may have regarding either the award itself or your participation at the Annual 
Meeting.  

 
Again, congratulations! We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Ali Mostardo 

Senior Association Manager 

 
cc: Parker Zimmerly, Sierra Santa Fe Corp. 

 Kevin Jeffers, Albina Asphalt 
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